

QUEEN OF ALL SAINTS SCHOOL

1405 Como Lake Avenue, Coquitlam, B.C. V3J 3P4 Phone # (604) 931-9071 • Fax # (604) 931-9089 office@qasbc.ca • qasbc.ca

August 25, 2025

Dear QAS Families.

We hope that you have enjoyed a wonderful summer break! We look forward to welcoming students back to school on Tuesday, September 2nd.

Our first day will be a shorter day for all students. Students in Grades 1 to 7 will begin class at 8:40 a.m. and be dismissed at 12:00 p.m. All students should be dressed in their QAS uniform and should bring along a snack and water bottle. Kindergarten students attend class according to the schedule that was sent home separately.

All students should head directly to their Grade's entrance door:

- -K- south door on the east side of the building
- -Grade 1 classroom door on the north side of the building
- -Grade 2 classroom door on the east side of the building
- -Grade 3 door on the south side of the building
- -Grade 4 door on the north side of the building, near Gr. 1
- -Grade 5 door on the east side of the building
- -Grade 6 door on the south side of the building
- -Grade 7 hallway door on the north side of the building

Wednesday, September 3rd will be a full day for students in Grades 1 to 7. Classes will be in session from 8:40 a.m. to 2:50 p.m. Students should be dressed in full uniform and bring along a snack and lunch. There will be no PE classes on this day. Once again, Kindergarten students are to follow their schedule.

Meet the Teacher Night will take place on Thursday, September 4th. The evening is an opportunity for Parents to meet their child's teacher. We will begin at 6:45 p.m. in the gym. After some introductions, there will be two opportunities to meet with teachers, as two sessions will be held by each teacher. If you have more than two children, you will have to decide who to visit ©

Mass

Our first Mass of the school year will be on Friday, September 5th at 9:00 a.m. All classes will attend. Students should be in full uniform. Parents are welcome to attend.

We will have lots of important information in our first School Update to be sent home every Wednesday, beginning on Wednesday, September 3rd. The updates will be sent to all families via email.

Have a great long weekend!